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	Summary:
This document proposes the draft Terms of Reference for the TDAG Working Group on Streamlining Resolutions (TDAG-WG-SR).
Action required:
TDAG-WG-SR is invited to review this document and provide guidance as deemed appropriate.
References:
WTDC-17 Final Report
WTDC-22 Final Report





[bookmark: Proposal]Draft Terms of Reference
a. To review WTDC resolutions, examine their total number and subject matters, and consider streamlining, to avoid repetitions and duplication with the Resolutions of the Plenipotentiary Conference. The streamlining should take into account that some Sector resolutions are integrations of PP resolutions and therefore these resolutions should not be considered as repetition;
b. To report its outcomes to TDAG.
_______________
	Contact:
	Name/Organization/Entity:
	Ms Andrea Grippa, Agência Nacional de Telecomunicações (ANATEL), Brazil
Chair, TDAG Working Group on Streamlining Resolutions

	
	Phone number:
	+55 61 99244-5456

	
	E-mail:
	agrippa@anatel.gov.br
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